
 
 

10/20/2020 

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

To:  Sportsman’s Warehouse 

DICK’s Sporting Goods has identified a potential safety defect with the Field & Stream Kayak 
Cradle - PAD00116. Accordingly, a recall to address this issue has been initiated effective 
October 2, 2020.  https://www.nhtsa.gov/equipment-
detail/FIELD%252520%252526%252520STREAM/KAYAK%252520CRADLE/a__4538732#recalls 

The potential defect involves the stability of the Field & Stream Kayak Cradle - PAD00116. This 
potential defect could result in a kayak falling off while the vehicle is in motion.   

Owners will be notified by mail, if customer contact information is available, about the recall 
and will be instructed to return the product to their place of purchase (either DICK’s Sporting 
Goods, Field & Stream, or Sportsman’s Warehouse) for a full refund with receipt or store credit 
without receipt. There is no cost to owners for this recall.   

Please be reminded that it is a violation of Federal law for you to sell or lease the Field & 
Stream Kayak Cradle - PAD00116 covered by this notification. Substantial civil penalties apply to 
violations of this law.  

Your assistance with this recall is appreciated. Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact SafeProducts@dcsg.com. 

Thank you. 
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